Mackenzie Valley

Review Board

Note to File

EA0809-003
Tyhee NWT Corporation, Yellowknife Gold Project

July 6, 2012

This note to file is to inform the parties and the developer that as of July 9", 2012 Yellowknife
Gold Project environmental assessment will have a new lead EAO. Future correspondence
should be to Shannon Hayden. Please see her contact information below.

Shannon Hayden
Ph: 867-766-7066
Email shayden@reviewboard.ca

Thank you

Nicole Spencer
EAO



